
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number: 01-03-2025 

Date:      01-09-2025 

Subject: Perch Base Scholarship 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Every year, scholarships are awarded to the sons, daughters, stepsons, stepdaughters, 

grandchildren of Perch Base members in pursuit of post-high school education. It is 

with this objective in mind that the Perch Base has introduced a scholarship program 

for qualified students. The Perch Base Foundation is the funding source for these 

scholarships. 

  

The application and the required supporting documentation must be returned no 

later than 15 January 2025. The application guidelines and can be found on the Perch 

Base Website – Menu – Documents & Forms.                                

  

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base 

and does not require a response. 

  

 


